
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 

sender. 

From: S Kelliher  

Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 11:39 AM 

To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 

Subject: complaint against the PUC 
 

 

Hello, 
 
I would like to file a complaint again you the PUC. Your recent decision to cut funding 
for NHSAVES programs has left a lot of people in limbo. I am someone who has relied 
on this program to make energy efficient upgrades to my own house. I installed a mini 
split heat pump this fall and was anticipating getting a rebate but because of your abrupt 
decision to end this program I will not be able to get a rebate which is incredibly 
frustrating. Making houses more energy efficient is in everyone's best interest. We 
should not be moving backwards on these issues. 

 
s kelliher 
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